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May 7, 2015

Ms. Barcy F. McNeal, Secretary
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215

Re: Case No. 14-841-EL-SSO, In the Matter of the Application of Duke Energy Ohio
for Authority to Establish a Standard Service Offer Pursuant to Section 4928.143,
Revised Code, in the Form of an Electric Security Plan, Accounting Modifications
and Tariffs for Generation Service,

Dear Ms. McNeal:

Duke Energy Ohio submits this letter to correct an error in the Memorandum in Support of its
Motion for Extension of Time. The motion itself correctly described the requested due date as
May 14, 2015.

Please accept this letter as clarification of the Memorandum in Support. The applications for
rehearing were due on May 4, 2015 and were filed on May 1 and May 4. Thus, the new due
date be would be Thursday, May 14, 2015.

Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me.

Respectfully submitted,

\/Mﬂ/{//

Jeanne W. Kingery
Associate General Counse
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